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Comments: As an American citizen I am one of the owners of the Chattahoochee National Forest.  If the Forest

Service wants to come onto my land and harvest timber, spray herbicide, and build roads, they need to tell me

specifically what parts of my property will be affected.  Until this information is made available to me and my

fellow owners we cannot decide if these projects are acceptable in the proposed areas.  So unless the Forest

Service can be far more specific and tranparent to the citizen owners and users of this important land, it should

delay the Foothills Landscape Project.  An environmental impact study can hardly be done before even

determining what environment is being impacted.


